
President, Dr. Ian Alexander invites you to attend the
Annual Members Meeting of the

Manitoba College of Family Physicians on

 Friday April 23, 2021
 at 12:15-1:15 p.m.

Due to the pandemic, the Annual Members Meeting will be offered virtually.

Prior to the meeting, instructions will be sent to the email that you provided 
in your membership registration. 

The email will contain a link that will take you to the meeting. If you do not 
receive the link please contact the office at 204-668-3667.

Any materials required for the 2021 AMM Meeting can be reviewed at 
www.mcfp.mb.ca.
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